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Comments: I believe that wild horses and burros should not be rounded up and left alone on public lands.  There

are very few mustangs left. There are more mustangs and burros on and in government facilities.

It cost the taxpayers millions of dollars every year to round them up by helicopter. Which should be stopped. It

has done more harm than good. The helicopter roundup has actually killed them and injured them. They have ran

them to death and the horses have died of hoof slough. Which is running their hoofs down to the quick and

below.

There are very few mustangs left in this desert. A few burros that I’ve seen. I say that your count of mustangs is

probably too high. And that the vegetation and water has sustained them thus far and will in the future, so just

leave them be. I personally would rather see them on public lands than dead in a government holding pen or in a

slaughter house.

 


